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Finds that the Washington state health insurance pool is a
critically important insurance option for people in this state
and must reflect health care provisions based on the best
available evidence and be financially sustainable over time.
The laws governing the Washington state health insurance pool
have been read to preclude the program from modifying
contracts, and yet coverage needs and options change with
time. Everyone in this state benefits when the Washington
state health insurance pool is more affordable and higher
performing. Changes are needed to the Washington state health
insurance pool to increase affordability, offer quality and
cost-effective benefits, and enhance the governance and
operation of the pool.


